The following notification dated 9th September 2016 in respect of Dairy Farm International Holdings Limited was lodged
with the Financial Conduct Authority in the United Kingdom today:

“DAIRY FARM INTERNATIONAL HOLDINGS LIMITED (‘DFIH")
NOTIFICATION OF MAJOR INTEREST IN SHARES

On 9th September 2016, DFIH was notified by Commonwealth Bank of Australia that the interest of its controlled
undertakings in DFIH had increased from 66,689,236 shares representing 4.93% of the voting rights to 70,156,636 shares
representing 5.19% of the voting rights following an acquisition of voting rights on 8th September 2016.
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